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News Release 
 

 
Subject: Missing Juvenile 
Contact: Communications & Public Affairs Director Randy Beehler – 901-1142 
Release Date: Saturday, March 30th, 2019 

 
Yakima Police Asking for Community Help to Locate Teenager 

 
The Yakima Police Department (YPD) is asking for the community’s help in locating a teenager 
who left an evaluation/treatment facility Saturday evening. 
 

Mia Tolman, who is 15 years old and described as approximately 5’ 2” tall and weighing about 
170 pounds, ran away from an involuntary, court ordered placement at Two Rivers Landing, a 
facility that serves clients between the ages of 11 and 17, on Saturday.  She was last seen 
wearing a red shirt, gray sweater, and black leggings.  Tolman has hazel eyes and brown hair.  
A picture of Tolman can be seen below. 
 

Yakima police believe Tolman could be trying to go to the western Washington.  She is not from 
the Yakima area and has no known family or friends here.  
 

Anyone with information about Tolman’s whereabouts is urged to contact the Yakima Police 
Department at (509) 575-6200 or by calling 9-1-1.  
 

 
 

Yakima police are asking for the community’s help 
in locating Mia Tolman (pictured above) 


